
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Front Loading Passengers with Mobility Aids 
 
 
Sisters & Brothers, 
 
The Safety Committee researched other Transit 
systems throughout Canada regarding PPE usage 
while dealing with forward facing mobility aids. We 
forwarded all the information to the Employer and 
CMBC has suspended front forward facing 
mobility aids, until further notice.  
 
We will keep you informed once there is further 
information. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Health and Safety Committee 
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